
 

 

 

2024 IPCNC Membership Report for AGM 
 

I joined the college committee at the end of 2023, taking over the membership coordinator 

role. Increasing our membership numbers has been one of the goals of the committee. This 

was successful with regular new membership enquires and an increase of 69 members 

nationally. 

The larger increase in members from the central region compared to last year relates to an 

administration error where members had previously been placed in the wrong region. 

There were no new associate (fee paying non-Nursing) members this year, but there have 

been many enquiries from nurses who are non-NZNO members. They are not currently 

eligible for IPCNC membership. 

Region definitions: 

Canterbury – Northern, central and southern Canterbury, Nelson to Timaru 

Central – Taranaki, Wanganui, Manawatu 

Greater Auckland – Auckland and Northland 

Greater Wellington – Wellington, Kapiti coast, Hutt Valley and Wairarapa  

Midlands – Waikato, Tauranga, Rotorua, Gisborne, Taupo and Hawkes Bay  

Southern – Invercargill, Queenstown, Gore, Dunedin, Clutha, Maniototo 

 

Current membership at 31 July 2024:  

 Previous Report 2023 AGM Current report 2024 AGM 

Canterbury 222 176 

Central 8 68 

Greater Auckland 246 279 

Greater Wellington 105 119 

Midlands 156 169 

Southern 107 108 

Total numbers (includes 
associate – 25 NZ wide) 

844 913 

 

Nga mihi 

 

Angela Corn 

Membership Coordinator  

IPCNC 


